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Turn lane being added from westbound K-254 to northbound Adams Road 

Work will begin soon to add a turn lane from westbound K-254 to northbound Adams Road, 

in Butler County. 

The Kansas Department of Transportation project, involving grading and surfacing, is 

expected to begin around May 31 and be completed around the first of August. 

During the work, traffic will be restricted to a single lane on westbound K-254, and motorists 

will be directed to slow down for the work zone. Adams Road will be closed on the north side 

during the work, and motorists should seek another route. 

Pearson Construction, of Wichita, is the primary contractor for the $293,382 project. 

The map below shows the approximate project location, marked in red. 
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### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Communications Division, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/DriveSafeKansas
https://twitter.com/DriveSafeKansas
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/DriveSafeKansas

